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Cathedral of Bones
On the moon, an enigma is uncovered. So great are the implications that, for the first time, men are
sent deep into our solar system. But before they can reach their destination, things begin to go very
wrong.

The Odyssey File
The world of the Simes and Gens is teetering on the brink. Zeth Farris reaches adulthood just when
things start to fall apart. When he finally understands the audacity of the social engineering
experiment that his parents have set in motion, Zeth must build bridges with potential allies to hold
the center together. But war comes anyway, and Zeth and his alliance must prevail. The price of
failure?--the destruction of his family, his culture, even his world! Sime Gen, Book Five.

The 2001 File
Reproduction of the original: Madame Delphine by George W. Cable

Sunstorm
The Ghost From The Grand Banks
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The Diary of a Nobody is an English comic novel that records the daily events in the lives of a London
clerk, Charles Pooter, his wife Carrie, his son Lupin, and numerous friends and acquaintances over a
period of 15 months.

The Art of Michael Whelan
Award-winning artist Whelan has illustrated the work of almost every major author in speculative
fiction. Here are featured all the artist's major recent paintings, as well as a series of 25 neverbefore-seen works produced especially for this book. Over 100 full-color reproductions.

Antarctic Odyssey a New Beginning
In this riveting book you get what the title promises. This is Gabriella's story; a story of a woman who
wanted to be reborn. SPECIAL EDITION: If you would like to purchase the book in paperback, but would
like to see the images in colour, click 'See all formats and editions' and choose the more expensive
paperback version. There are many photographs inside the book, which in the colour version, make the
book come alive. Antarctic Odyssey: A New Beginning is written by Gabriella Guglielminotti Trivel, also
known as "The Flying Witch" due to her wit and her passion for flying. She is an Italian linguist who
started working in Italy as a tour leader and interpreter, then moved to the UK in 1998. She worked in
the travel business for several years and then, due to being made redundant from work, she decided to
pursue her other passion in life, the human mind and its potential. She trained in neuro-linguistic
programming (NLP) and investigated several alternative therapies including reiki, shiatsu, Aura-Soma,
The Demartini Method, macrobiotics, do-in, aromatherapy, reflexology, hypnotherapy, Time Line Therapy,
The Journey, and The Work of Byron Katie, which all gave her a better and holistic understanding of the
human being that we all are. In 2008 Gabriella joined a group of people going to Antarctica to face
their fears and limiting beliefs - to test herself and put into action first hand and in a dramatic way
what she learnt, and then pass it on to others. She wrote a book about it where she describes her inner
journey while she was down under with penguins, seals and the ice. Since 2009, she helps women to
discover their potential through their menstrual cycle, something that still to these days is considered
taboo and is called "the curse". She does workshops and personal sessions with women to share her
knowledge and personal experience of her feminine cycle, and with men to help them understand how women
work and how to be an aware partner to deepen their intimate relationships. Her vision is to create the
woman of the 21st century who is totally in line with herself, her beliefs, her body and her vision so
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as to reharmonise the planet and create a more harmonious way of living for both men and women.

The Sands of Mars
This magnificent tome is a previously unseen look behind-the-scenes at the making of this most legendary
of science fiction classics. Art director Harry Lange's strikingly realistic designs for Stanley
Kubrick's 2001: A Space Odyssey created an extraordinary vision of the future and they remain the
epitome of filmmaking. For the first time ever, Lange's archive is explored in this stunning volume,
featuring original concept sketches, designs, correspondence and on set photographs.

The Songs of Distant Earth
His given name was But for the Love of Jesus Christ We Would All Be Damned Smith, III; BC for short. The
name was peculiar to BC's societal caste. Some thought of it as a profession but you had to be born a
Cleanser. This fact was inconsequential to the rest of the passengers aboard the Earth-bound shuttle.
"Cleansers" had precedence over everyone but a higher-level Cleanser in all aspects of society. This
status was fine for the sociopathic, but for one with emotions the singularity was often too much. The
church controls the interstellar harvest of resources. BC is their enforcer. What happens if the
assassin gains a conscience? For a "Cleanser" with emotions, singularity is too much "The Cathedral"
combines high-concept speculation with fast action and cliffhanger thrills. The Church becomes the
predominant government body, and develops its own enforcement arm. Once their best "Cleanser" goes
rogue, all Hell breaks loose

First Born
In the conclusion of thte Time Odyssey series, which began with Time's Eye and Sunstorm, the Firstborn,
the alien race that built the iconic black monolith, wait for a sign as they plan to stop the advance of
humankind through the use of a mysterious technology that is indistiguishable from magic. Reprint.

2061
The first published novel in this bestselling series asks the question: "What if the basic human nature
suddenly changed?" Hugh Valleroy of the Gen Police undertakes a covert mission into Sime Territory to
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rescue the woman he loves from the Sime kidnappers who would use her to destroy his government. His
protector and guide?--a Sime who carefully and deliberately plans to kill him! The New York Times Book
Review says of the Sime Gen Series that "It calls to mind the Frank Herbert of 'Dune' and the Walter M.
Miller, Jr. of 'A Canticle for Leibowitz'."

A Place Beyond Man
The Cathedral
A stunningly imagined world, page-turning thrills, and a pair of unlikely heroes on an epic quest make
this unique and immersive dark fantasy—from acclaimed author A. J. Steiger—perfect for fans of Holly
Black and Kelly Barnhill. Simon Frost lives in a curious place, where magic is used by the very best
Animists to do wondrous things—like call upon imps, wraiths, and all manner of monsters to right wrongs,
deliver justice, and accomplish feats no human could achieve. Simon Frost is not one of those Animists,
though he’s been trying to become one for years. When a plea arrives from a distant hamlet, preyed upon
by an abominable monster, Simon sees the opportunity to finally prove his worth. But upon arriving in
the tiny village, Simon finds not just a monster but a key to his past—and a pathway into an
unbelievable future.

Islands in the Sky
“Clarke and Baxter have mastered the art of saving the world in blockbuster style.”—Entertainment Weekly
Returned to the Earth of 2037 by the mysterious and powerful Firstborn, Bisesa Dutt is haunted by
memories of her five years spent on the strange alternate Earth called Mir, a jigsaw-puzzle world made
up of lands and people cut out of different eras of Earth’s history. Why did the Firstborn create Mir?
Why was Bisesa taken there and then brought back just a day after her disappearance? Bisesa’s questions
are answered when scientists discover an unnatural anomaly in the sun’s core—evidence of alien
intervention more than two thousand years ago. Now plans set in motion by inscrutable observers lightyears away are coming to fruition in a sunstorm designed to eradicate all life on Earth in a bombardment
of radiation. As the apocalypse looms, religious and political differences on Earth threaten to
undermine every countereffort. And all the while, the Firstborn are watching. . . . Praise for Sunstorm
“An absolute must for science fiction fans.”—All Things Considered, NPR “Enthralling . . . highly
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satisfying.”—The New York Times Book Review “Will keep readers turning pages.”—Publishers Weekly

The Collected Stories of Arthur C. Clarke
Short stories from the science fiction master—including the tale that inspired 2001: A Space Odyssey.
These stories present a brilliant showcase of Arthur C. Clarke’s many-layered approach to the moral
dilemmas of scientific advancement—from the thrilling and brutal “Breaking Strain” to the more poetic
and thoughtful “Second Dawn.” Also included is “The Sentinel”—the basis for the classic Stanley Kubrick
film 2001: A Space Odyssey. This outstanding collection reminds us that the author of Childhood’s End
was not only a giant in the world of science fiction, a recipient of multiple Nebula and Hugo Awards,
and an incomparable storyteller, but also a “skilled literary artist” (Hartford Courant). “I do not know
of any short story that has moved me more than Arthur C. Clarke’s ‘If I Forget Thee, Oh Earth.’” —The
Christian Science Monitor

Earthlight
U.S. History
Six decades of fascinating stories from the legendary “colossus of science fiction” and creator of 2001:
A Space Odyssey gathered in one compendium (The New Yorker). Arthur C. Clarke, along with H. G. Wells,
Isaac Asimov, and Robert A. Heinlein, was a definitive voice in twentieth century science fiction. A
prophetic thinker, undersea explorer, and “one of the true geniuses of our time,” Clarke not only won
the highest science fiction honors, the Nebula and Hugo Awards, but also received nominations for an
Academy Award and the Nobel Peace Prize, and was knighted for his services to literature (Ray Bradbury).
Now, more than one hundred works of the sci-fi master’s short fiction are available in the “singleauthor collection of the decade” (Booklist, starred review). This definitive edition includes early work
such as “Rescue Party” and “The Lion of Comarre,” classics like “The Nine Billion Names of God” and “The
Sentinel” (which was the kernel of the later novel and movie, 2001: A Space Odyssey), and later works
including “A Meeting with Medusa” and “The Hammer of God.” Encapsulating one of the great science
fiction careers of all time, this immense volume “displays the author’s fertile imagination and
irrepressible enthusiasm for both good storytelling and impeccable science” (Library Journal). “One of
the most astounding imaginations ever encountered in print.” —The New York Times “As his Collected
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Stories helps to demonstrate, there has been no popular writer since the days of C S Lewis and Charles
Williams whose disposition is more nakedly apocalyptic, who takes greater pleasure in cradling eternity
in the palm of his hand.” —The Guardian

Unchosen
This visually superb and informative field guide is the second volume of Flora of the Otway Plain and
Ranges, and covers more than 480 species of Daisies, Heaths, Peas, Saltbushes, Sundews, Wattles and
other shrubby and herbaceous Dicotyledons. The illustrated family key is unique and covers 75 families
and over 200 genera. Each species is illustrated and labels provide a clear key to identification for
botanists and amateurs alike. The Otway region of Victoria, with its temperate rainforests, mountain ash
forests, heathlands, plains and coastal dunes, has an extraordinarily rich and diverse flora.

The Lost Worlds of 2001
A collection of short science fiction stories portrays the strange adventures of the explorers of outer
space

The Diary of a Nobody
Please note that the content of this book primarily consists of articles available from Wikipedia or
other free sources online. Pages: 56. Chapters: 2010: Odyssey Two, HAL 9000, David Bowman, The Sentinel,
2001: A Space Odyssey, Interpretations of 2001: A Space Odyssey, Toynbee tiles, Discovery One, Monolith,
List of spacecraft from the Space Odyssey series, 3001: The Final Odyssey, 2061: Odyssey Three, Heywood
R. Floyd, Dr. Chandra, 2001: A Space Travesty, Poole - HAL 9000, Frank Poole, Clavius Base, Walter
Curnow, Encounter in the Dawn, The Lost Worlds of 2001.

Madame Delphine
Centenarian Heywood Floyd, survivor of two encounters with mysterious monoliths, once again confronts
Dave Bowman, an independent HAL, and an unseen alien race

Social Deviance in Australia
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Empire of Light
2010
Haywood Floyd, director of the original Discovery mission, sets out to discover what happened to HAL
9000 and comes face to face with something claiming to be Dave Bowman

A Lustful Desire (Book 3)
Space Odyssey
It began four million years ago with a gleaming black monolith - an inexplicable apparition that ignited
the spark of human consciousness transforming ape into man.

The Lost Worlds of 2001
Published by OpenStax College, U.S. History covers the breadth of the chronological history of the
United States and also provides the necessary depth to ensure the course is manageable for instructors
and students alike. U.S. History is designed to meet the scope and sequence requirements of most
courses. The authors introduce key forces and major developments that together form the American
experience, with particular attention paid to considering issues of race, class and gender. The text
provides a balanced approach to U.S. history, considering the people, events and ideas that have shaped
the United States from both the top down (politics, economics, diplomacy) and bottom up (eyewitness
accounts, lived experience).

Channel's Destiny
This “marvelous lunar espionage thriller” by the science fiction grandmaster and author of 2001: A Space
Odyssey “packs plenty of punch” (SFReviews.net). Two hundred years after landing on the Moon, mankind
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has moved further out into the solar system. With permanent settlements now established on the Moon,
Venus, and Mars, the inhabitants of these colonies have formed a political alliance called the
Federation. On the Moon, a government agent from Earth is tracking a suspected spy at a prominent
observatory. His mission is complicated by the rise in tensions between Earth’s government and the
Federation over access to rare heavy metals. As the agent finds himself locked in a battle for life and
death on the eerie, lunar landscape, the larger conflict explodes across space, leaving mankind’s future
in doubt. First published in 1955, this suspense-filled space opera by the Science Fiction and Fantasy
Hall of Fame inductee was a significant forerunner of television hits like Star Trek and The Expanse.

Expedition to Earth
Lizzie O'Malley is back with a purpose in life. Still flighty and unpredictable, she knows that loving
and losing Teagan Gallagher has changed her life forever. As she navigates her new life in Boston as a
full time working mother, she promises herself she will never fall in love again. But can she keep that
promise after meeting Nick Sawyer, the gorgeous Texan who has fallen for her? Follow Lizzie to Ireland
where she struggles with tragedy and rediscovers herself all over again.

2001
This New York Times–bestselling chapter in the Hugo Award–winning Space Odyssey series is “intriguing
and satisfying . . . the all-round best Odyssey so far” (Kirkus Reviews). The third book in Clarke’s
beloved Space Odyssey continues the story of Heywood Floyd, survivor of two previous encounters with the
mysterious monoliths and the alien intelligences behind them. Floyd is chosen as one of a handful of
celebrity guests to witness the first manned touchdown on the surface of Halley’s Comet on the privatelyowned spaceship Universe. But on Jupiter’s moon Europa, scientists have spotted the sudden appearance of
a single diamond the size of a mountain—a fragment of Jupiter’s core. When the spaceship Galaxy is
hijacked and forced to crash into Europa’s ocean, the Universe is diverted from its original mission to
rescue the crew. Now Heywood Floyd must once again survive an encounter with HAL, David Bowman, and the
mysterious monolith-building race with its own inscrutable agenda to shape the destiny of the human
race.

The Sentinel
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"To the spaceship Discovery, floating in the silent depths of space since Dave Bowman passed through the
alien 'Star Gate', comes Heywood Floyd on a mission of recovery. What he finds near Jupiter is beyond
the imaginings of any mere human." [Source : 4e de couv.].

Flora of the Otway Plain and Ranges 2
The nova war spreads across the galaxy, as the Emissaries wage a fierce and reckless campaign. They’ve
already reached human-occupied space and forced the alien Shoal into a desperate retreat. And when
Dakota leaves to pursue a lead, Corso’s luck turns bad. Now commanding a fleet of human-piloted Magi
ships, his authority crumbles before assassination attempts and politically motivated sabotage. Their
best hope lies with Ty Whitecloud, currently light years beyond Consortium borders. Only Ty can decipher
messages left behind by ancient star travellers – which could be crucial to their cause. But Whitecloud
is imprisoned onboard a dying coreship, awaiting execution for war crimes against Corso’s own people.
For humanity’s very survival, Corso must get to Whitecloud and keep him alive. If Dakota doesn’t kill
him first. ‘A sharp, distinctive piece of Sci-Fi, and Gibson has certainly proved himself a name to
watch out for’ SFX ‘Amazing energy establishes Gary Gibson as a leading light of modern SF’
FantasyBookCritic blog

Christopher
The definitive story of the making of 2001: A Space Odyssey, acclaimed today as one of the greatest
films ever made, and of director Stanley Kubrick and writer Arthur C. Clarke—“a tremendous explication
of a tremendous film….Breathtaking” (The Washington Post). Fifty years ago a strikingly original film
had its premiere. Still acclaimed as one of the most remarkable and important motion pictures ever made,
2001: A Space Odyssey depicted the first contacts between humanity and extraterrestrial intelligence.
The movie was the product of a singular collaboration between Stanley Kubrick and science fiction
visionary Arthur C. Clarke. Fresh off the success of his cold war satire Dr. Strangelove, Kubrick wanted
to make the first truly first-rate science fiction film. Drawing from Clarke’s ideas and with one of the
author’s short stories as the initial inspiration, their bold vision benefited from pioneering special
effects that still look extraordinary today, even in an age of computer-generated images. In Space
Odyssey, author, artist, and award-winning filmmaker Michael Benson “delivers expert inside stuff” (San
Francisco Chronicle) from his extensive research of Kubrick’s and Clarke’s archives. He has had the
cooperation of Kubrick’s widow, Christiane, and interviewed most of the key people still alive who
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worked on the film. Drawing also from other previously unpublished interviews, Space Odyssey provides a
360-degree view of the film from its genesis to its legacy, including many previously untold stories.
And it features dozens of photos from the making of the film, most never previously published. “At last!
The dense, intense, detailed, and authoritative saga of the making of the greatest motion picture I’ve
ever seen…Michael Benson has done the Cosmos a great service” (Academy Award-winning actor Tom Hanks).

2010
2010
A Fall of Moondust
Time is running out for the passengers and crew of the tourist cruiser Selene, incarcerated in a sea of
choking lunar dust. On the surface, her rescuers find their resources stretched to the limit by the
mercilessly unpredictable conditions of a totally alien environment. A brilliantly imagined story of
human ingenuity and survival, A FALL OF MOONDUST is a tour-de-force of psychological suspense and
sustained dramatic tension by the field's foremost author. Shortlisted for the Hugo Award, 1963.

House of Zeor
A PLACE BEYOND MAN is a vivid creation of two alien species, disturbingly human in some ways but totally
alien in their assumptions: the sensuous, amphibious ellls and the humanoid varoks, experiencing life
with mindful awareness. How do twenty-first century humans react when they confront comparable
intelligence residing in "their" solar system? A human biologist discovers that she is not free from
human parochialism. Author/Psychiatrist Jean Bolen has called this book "a perfect metaphor of Jungian
individuation." The story of inter-species contact plays against a backdrop of Earth trying
unsuccessfully to move to a steady state economy.

3001 The Final Odyssey
A fast-moving mystery adventure by one of the world's greatest ever SF writers It is 2010. In two years'
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time it will be the centennial of the sinking of the Titanic. Two of the world's most powerful
corporations race to raise the vessel but there are other powers at work, and chaos theory comes into
play as plans progress - and six preserved bodies are found. This novel incorporates two of Arthur
C.Clarke's passions - deep sea exploration and future technology - in a fast-moving tale of mysetry and
adventure. As operations proceed, the perfectly preserved body of a beautiful girl is found. She was not
on the ship's passenger lists. The quest to uncover the secrets of the wreck and reclaim her becomes an
obsession and for some, a fatal one.

Space Odyssey Series
Earth refugees threaten a peaceful space settlement in this influential novel from the Golden Age
science fiction author of 2001: A Space Odyssey. More than two thousand years in the future, a small
human colony thrives on the ocean paradise of Thalassa—sent there centuries ago to continue the human
race before Earth’s destruction. Thalassa’s resources are vast—and the human colony has lived a bucolic
life there. But their existence is threatened when the spaceship Magellan arrives on their
world—carrying one million refugees from Earth, fleeing the dying planet. Reputed to be Arthur C.
Clarke’s favorite novel, The Songs of Distant Earth addresses several fascinating scientific questions
unresolved in their time—including the question of why so few neutrinos from the sun have been measured
on Earth. In addition, Clarke presents an inventive depiction of the use of vacuum energy to power
spacecraft—and the technical logistics of space travel near the speed of light. “Clarke’s simple,
musical style never falters in this sobering yet far from bleak commentary on humanity’s longing for the
stars. Highly recommended.” —Library Journal

2061
Serena and Richard have started to think about the serious matters of their relationship. They are
thinking about the future, the life that they want to have with one another, and the life that they know
could be right within their grasp. Of course Serena has a concern about things, and that is her son, who
hasn't' met Richard yet and doesn't know much about him. She wants to have him get to know Richard
because of the future, and little does she know that doing that would prove to be the best decision
ever. But underneath all of that is a person from Richard's past who has it out for Serena and Richard.
She wants to expose the two of them, lest Serena breaks things off with Richard. Of course, neither of
them want that to happen, and soon Serena is stuck with a choice. Should she end things now, or take the
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risk? The future will be determined by this choice, and she knows that she's putting everything on the
line with this final decision. Note: Contains Explicit Scenes of Passion and Desire. Intended For Adult
Eyes Only!
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